

Core Working Group Agenda (28-Feb-2019)

Attendees:

Old Business

- Plugins
 - Any possible updates from Beau's (Intel) contacts at Microsoft?
 - *Still waiting AFAIK*
 - *Will ping Beau again*
- Redis
 - Check in w/Andre RE: timeline – on track for 15-Mar, etc?
 - *Are we still on track?*
 - *Any effect from scheduler changes*
 - *Any perceived effect from PR 1136?*
 - *Device->Addressable changes*
 - Also working with IOTech on impl for notifications service
 - *Progress update? Who specifically from IOTech?*
- Modules
 - *Review of integration of go-mod-registry with edgex-go underway*
 - *PR 1133*
 - *As of right now, Snap builds are failing. Any follow up?*

New Business

- Process for integrating with library modules
 - *Treat them as 3rd party dependencies*
 - *Build should pull according to the version in the go.mod*
 - *It is up to a developer to manage the go.mod version and, where necessary, integrate in a timely manner*
 - *It is perfectly fine to not pull in the latest version of a module if*
 - *You don't need the changes*
 - *It's a commit in between tagged versions once our process is more formalized. See proposal below.*
- Module Versioning Proposal

- Linked in the wiki as “Versioning Proposal” on the Feb 21 entry for Core Working Group
- <https://wiki.edgexfoundry.org/display/FA/Core+Working+Group>
- *As of right now, have received no follow up comments via email*
 - *Silence means you agree*